
WORLD WIDE BROADCASTING FOUNDATION 
Cultural . Non -Commercial . Educational 

ßc^7 Address Replies to 

a 133 Commonwealth Avenue 
Boston 16, Mass. 

U. S. A. 

October 8, 1943 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your report on WRPX on 7805 Kc, and for 

giving such a complete and helpful report for September 21, 

22, 23, 27, 30, October first and third. 

These reports are of much interest to our engineers. 

You might also like to know that other radiomen have 

heard and logp;ed this frequency -- the farthest report coming 

from Iraq. 

Sincerely yours, 

f lf a 
E.Harriett Donlevy 

Corresponding Secretary 


